
 

 

What are we learning in Harlyn Bay this term? 
 
Spring Term - January 2024 

 
Dear Parents/Carers and children, 
 
This term we will be learning about:  
 

What’s here? 
 
We will learn about our local area. The main topics covered will be: 
 

• Seasonal changes – winter and spring. 

• Our local area – main features e.g. shops, houses, roads, woods, river etc. 

• Local occupations with a focus on people who help us e.g. nurse, police etc. 

• Homes in the past – how were they different to our homes today? 

• Woodland animals  

• Farm animals and the food they provide. 

• Local trees and flowers. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If you have any questions or concerns please send me a message on Seesaw so that these 
can be addressed quickly.  

 
 Many thanks 

 
Miss Martin & Mrs Feakins 

 

PE 

Our PE day continues to be on a 

Wednesday so the children can come to 

school in their PE clothes. 


